

Oct. 25, 2019

2019-P-130

Trent Wotherspoon, Chair Standing Committee on Public Accounts Room 265, Legislative Building 2405 Legislative Dr. REGINA SK S4S 0B3



Dear Trent Wotherspoon:

The Water Security Agency (WSA) appreciated the opportunity to appear before the Standing Committee on Public Accounts on September 25, 2019.

At this meeting, WSA was asked to provide financial information for the Qualified Persons program for the last three years. These details are provided in the table below.

Fiscal Year	Investment in QPs
2018/19	\$ 288,921
2017/18	\$ 289,532
2016/17	\$ 130,500
Total	\$ 708,953

Thank you once again for the opportunity to speak to the committee. I trust this information will satisfy the committee's question in regard to Qualified Persons.

Sincerely,

Susan Ross

President and CEO

Water Security Agency